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This bill requires the commissioner of revenue to study options for providing a free 

electronic option for filing individual income taxes. As part of the study, the commissioner is 

required to seek information from private tax filing software vendors. A list of specific 

information that must be requested is included in the bill. 

The commissioner must report the study’s results to the legislative committees with 

jurisdiction over taxes no later than March 16, 2018. A one-time, $175,000 appropriation is 

included to support the study’s costs. 

 


